
 

  
Welcome back! 

It’s so lovely to see you all over the half term 

holiday. 

Please can we remind you that the gates open at 

8.30am and school starts at 8.45am. 

Thank you! 
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Celebrations! 

 Congratulations to 

Patrik in Year 4 who 

received a trophy for 

his excellent 

goalkeeping! 
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 The weather has been 

lovely, and our flowers 

are blooming! 

 We have lots of exciting events 

planned this half term – keep your 

eyes peeled for an events list 

coming soon. 



 

 

  

Votes for Schools. 

    Upcoming dates… 
• Tuesday 13th June – Year 6 to visit Manchester University. 

• Friday 16th June – Wear yellow to support Cystic Fibrosis 

Trust.  Donate if you can (suggested £1). 

• Saturday 16th June year 6 singing at Tesco 

• Week beginning 19th June – Sports Week (further details to 

follow). 
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